PRECINCT MEETING

Dover Heights

MONDAY 15 February 2010

7.30PM – 9.30pm

Note: ADDRESS for this meeting

3rd Floor Waverley Council Chambers

Corner Bondi Road & Paul Street

AGENDA

1. Welcome

2. Proposed Sub-Depot underneath Hugh Bamford Reserve presentation by Tony Reed- General Manager, Waverley Council

3. Minutes of previous meeting and matters arising

4. Subcommittee reports: Parks & Reserves, Traffic & Parking issues, footpaths subcommittee

5. Feedback on New years Eve at Dudley Page Reserve & Caffyn Park

6. Campervans in Military Road over Christmas-New Year period

7. General Business

THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME!

